Texas Association of Life Underwriters



Fort Worth, Texas
April 27th, 1926.

Mr. Amon G. Carter, Pres., Carter Publishing Co., Fort Worth, Texas.

Dear Friend:

The Officers of the Texas Association of Life Underwriters, desire to extend to you their thanks and appreciation for your splendid address and cooperation in making the first semi-annual meeting a success. From all reports everyone seemed to have realized some benefit from the Convention and everyone was pleased with it.

Had it not been for your cooperation and work we are quite sure the meeting would not have been the success we had hoped it to be. There were more than 300 present.

If we can be of service to you at any future time, please do not hesitate to call on us.

Again thanking you, we are

Yours very truly,

TEXAS ASSOCIATION OF LIFE UNDERWRITERS

PRESIDENT.

HMM: A

